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Call to order
A meeting of Humphries Go Team was held at the new location at 21 Thirkeld Ave., SW, Atlanta, GA  30315 on Tuesday, June 19, 2019 at 4:00 p.m.  The meeting was called to order by Ms. McNamee.
Attendees
Attendees included Principal Mitchell, Ms. McNamee, Ms. Woods, Ms. Scales, Ms. Humphreys, Ms. Evans-Taylor, Ms. Foster, Ms. Barrow and Ms. Arnold.  Quorum established.
APS Guests: Carolyn Barnett and , Courtney Garmon from Family Engagement and Eshe Collins-School Board Vice Chair District 6.
Members not in attendance	
Lakeisha Jordan
Approval of minutes
Team was asked to take a moment to review the agenda. Motion to accept agenda was presented. There were no opposes. Agenda accepted. 
Agenda approved.
The minutes from last meeting were reviewed. The minutes were accepted, motioned, and second.
Discussion Items
Ms. Mitchell asked for questions or concerns about the relocation/transition meeting held at 3:00 p.m. today.  Everything needed for the building is being installed ie: cable, phones etc.  The building is taking shape very well.
Ms. Barrow suggested that fruit trees be planted in place of the trees being removed at the Humphries Drive location.
Ms. Mitchell’s last day is next week and in need of a much-needed break.

Family Engagement While Displaced
Carolyn Barnett, from the Charter System & Governance visited with us today to make sure the families are engaged in the transition to the new location, while our existing school is being renovated.



Courtney  Garmon  with the Family Engagement office, South Atlanta Cluster will  also work with staff/families on family engagement. They gave several scenarios as to ways to engage parents.

Ms. Mitchell is really concerned about engaging families at the new location as it wasn’t great at the old space.  She asked everyone to be patient. Several members spoke to this issue of parent involvement.


Information Items: Principal Report
Ms. Mitchell has adjusted the master schedule for teachers
This is the year for literacy adoption
Need more hands in classroom – added two paras and a cafeteria monitor to budget.
She is also adding a security person part-time.
Second step curriculum added back.

District Focus
Ms. Barnett spoke to rolling out a tool called Let’s Talk which will be an app on all websites that would be another level of engagement.
Main focus is making sure all students get to the new location.

Announcements
No announcements

Public Comment
Ms. Mitchell spoke on behalf of a parent who could not be at meeting but had concerns about the strong sewage smell on Humphries Drive.

Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m.
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